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Todd W. Nelson

Woodrow Development Inc.
3663 Woodhead Dr.
Northbrook, IL 60062

Dear Todd:

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for their hard work and dedication to make
our office build-out a success. Your firm never strayed from our target move-in date, and completed
our office on time and within budget.

Please extend my gratitude to the following people; Bill Braddock, Ken Osterman & Marc Nelson. Their
efforts are greatly appreciated. In addition, the sub-contractors your firm employed were a pleasure to
work with.

I look forward to the prospect of working together again on future projects.

Sincerely,
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Neil Goldberg ',/"‘
Property Manager o
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